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What’s changed? 

What’s changed?  

 Construction around the 

war memorial is 

progressing well. 

 The north south path is 

complete. 

 A new pavilion has been 

constructed.  

PVGP SNAPSHOT 

What’s changed?  

 A morning tea was held  

on 9 November to 

celebrate the completion 

of Stage 1.

LTCP SNAPSHOT 

 Pinnaroo Village Green Project (PVGP) 

Stage 1

 Funded by $1m of 

Commonwealth Drought 

Funding.  

Stage 2 & 3 

 Funded by $2.25m of 

Commonwealth Building 

Better Regions Funding. 

 Council contribution of 

$750,000.  

Total Budget 

 $2m per project. 

FUNDING SNAPSHOT 

Lameroo Town Centre Plan (LTCP)

Commercial Centres Revitalisation Project Funding  (CCRP) 

Stage 1 is funded by the Commonwealth Government Department of Industry, 

Innovation and Science (Commonwealth Drought Extension Programme).   

Stages 2 and 3 are funded by the Commonwealth Government Department of Industry, 

Science, Energy and Resources (Building Better Regions).

Project Communications

Visit Southern Mallee District Council’s Major Projects Website Page to stay up-to-date:  

https://www.southernmallee.sa.gov.au/your-council/major-projects

Stage 1 works are close to completion.  

Over the last month construction around 

the war memorial has progressed well, 

with the design reinvigorating the 

surrounding area. 

The north south path is complete, and 

the landscaping works continue to 

progress well with the addition of more 

turf, trees, and plantings.  

A new shelter has been constructed 
which will provide a great social space 
for the community to utilise as well as 
visitors to the town. 

The detailed design for Stages 2 & 3 
continues to progress well with the 
100% design expected to be presented 
to the Steering Committee in the new 
year.   

On Tuesday 9 November a morning tea 

was held at the playground to celebrate 

the completion of Stage 1. The event 

was attended by the LTCP Steering 

Committee and Elected Members, with 

the project team thanking everyone for 

their contribution to the project. 

 It has been rewarding to see the 

community enjoying the playground, 

pump track and dog park. We look 

forward to progressing the Stages 2 and 

3 design.
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